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APPLICATION FOR WAIVER TO COMPLY WITH RULE 705(1) OF THE LISTING 
MANUAL OF THE SINGAPORE EXCHANGE SECURITIES TRADING LIMITED AND 
EXTENSION OF TIME TO ANNOUNCE UNAUDITED FINANCIAL STATEMENTS FOR 
FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 28 FEBRUARY 2020 
 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Cheung Woh Technologies Ltd (the “Company”, 
together with its subsidiaries, collectively the “Group”) wishes to announce that the 
Company had applied to the Singapore Exchange Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”) for a 
waiver from Rule 705(1) of the Listing Manual of the SGX-ST and for an extension of time to 
announce the Group’s unaudited full year financial statements ended 28 February 2020 
(“FY2020 Results”). 
 
Pursuant to Listing Rule 705(1), the Company is required to announce its FY2020 Results 
not later than sixty (60) days after the financial year end., i.e. by 28 April 2020. The 
Company has requested an extension of time from the SGX-ST for the Company to 
announce its FY2020 Results no later than 28 May 2020. 
 
Further to our announcement made on 27 March 2020, our subsidiaries in Malaysia have 
been closed since 18 March 2020 due to the Movement Control Order (the “MCO”) imposed 
by the Malaysian government. This MCO has led to a delayed submission of accounts for 
our subsidiaries in Johor and Penang for the Group’s consolidation. As such, there was a 
severe disruption in finalizing the FY2020 Results. 
 
The Company will provide updates on the outcome of the application in due course. 
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